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Some News from Around the Community 

MEMBERS VOTE 

Members meeting was held Tuesday June 29th to count the votes for the approval for additional 

costs to build the new pickleball courts. 

The return of almost 300 proxies and votes says a lot about the interest and involvement of our 

community. The vote passed by an overwhelmingly 85% approval. The final tally was 241 YES 

votes and 43 NO votes. 

Contracts will be signed immediately and construction will start soon. 

 

Community Swimming Pool Rules 

When enjoying the pool please obey all posted rules. 

Remember anyone under the age of 16 must be accompanied by an adult. 

The spa is for use by adults only, 18 years and older 

 

Reminders 

There are NO fireworks allowed inside the community 

 

Please return your trash and recycle containers to the proper storage after they have been 

collected.  

 

Your local hardware store has a variety of commercial cleaners that can help with stains on the 

exterior of your home. Some residents have had success with CLR, Goof-Off Rust Aid, and 30-

Second Cleaner.  

 

It is suggested you check your payment method to ensure the correct July quarterly assessment 

was deducted.  Owners are encouraged to set up their Caliber account. Information is available on 

our website or in the office.  

 

If you need help setting up your DwellingLive visitor management account please stop by the 

office or email or call. More information is on our website.  

 

The office will be closed Monday July 5th in observance of Independence day. 

 

Have a wonderful July 4th weekend 

 

 


